
 

 
Chairman:  David Astley    Chief Executive: Daren Mochrie QAM 

 

 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 

 
 
 
Date 21st December 2018 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/12/34.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
1) How many of your staff are entitled to the free flu vaccine for winter 2018/19? 
All staff are entitled 
2) How many of these are employed in frontline patient-facing roles? 
Approximately 2600 
3) How many of your staff have received the 2018/19 flu vaccine as of 14-12-18? 
2441 
4) How many of your frontline patient-facing staff have received the 2018/19 flu vaccine as of 
14-12-18? 
1849 
5) How many of your staff have been removed from frontline duties because they have not 
had the vaccine? 
None 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Lead via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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